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28 November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

In Year Two, we are currently learning about Kerela as part of our Geography unit. 

We would love the children to hear about what it is like in Kerela from someone who 

has either lived or visited there.  

 

If you would be happy and willing to come into school to give a short talk about Kerela 

to our Year Two children, please come and speak to either Miss Challinor or Miss 

Jennings.  

 

We would like this to take place before the Christmas holidays.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Miss G Challinor and Miss B Jennings 

Year Two Teachers  
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